
BERGENFIELD SCHOOL OF IRISH DANCING 

 

The Bergenfield School of Irish Dancing, a 

non-competitive dance school, will begin 

classes on Thursday, October 4, 2018, in the 

cafeteria of Conlon Hall at 4:00.  Lessons are 

available for all children five (5) years old 

and older.  

 

If your child attends after care, they will be 

brought to practice and we will walk them 

back to the program when practice is over. 

 

The beginner class is from 4:00-4:45 every 

Thursday.  For more information, please 

contact Breda Snee via e-mail at 

bsnee@hawthorne.k12.nj.us.   
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